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An Important Announcement Re:

Dows Lane Elementary School Principal

June 14, 2019

 

Dear Irvington School Community Members,

 

Over the past seven years, the Irvington school community has come to know

our Dows Lane Principal, Deb Mariniello, through her work first as a shared

Assistant Principal between Dows Lane and the High School and then full-time at

the High School before being appointed as the Principal of Dows Lane. As

Principal for the last four years, Ms. Mariniello has shared her passion for

education and children as well as her deep knowledge of instructional practices

to support the Dows Lane community.

 

Today I am sharing with you Ms. Mariniello’s announcement that she has been

selected to serve as Principal for another elementary school in the Lower Hudson

Valley that will allow her to be closer to her family. While we are disappointed

that Ms. Mariniello will be moving on from Irvington, we extend our thanks and

appreciation for all of the work she dedicated to the District over the past seven

years.

 

In the coming days, the District will take the necessary next steps to initiate the

process of identifying the next Principal of Dows Lane Elementary School. Please

trust that I am dedicated to identifying a leader with the skills, experience and

passion that is necessary to partner with the Dows Lane faculty and staff to

provide the very best learning experiences for our students.

 

Please join me in wishing Ms. Mariniello the best of luck in her future endeavors.

 

 Sincerely,

 

 

 

 

Kristopher Harrison, Ed.D

Superintendent of Schools

6 Dows Lane

40 North Broadway

 Irvington, NY 10533
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